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FILE(S) SEP11-00010 

 

Project Name:  City Center Park-and-Fly Zoning Code Amendments 

 
On August 11, 2011, the City provided notice that the appeal period for the City’s Determination of Non-

Significance (DNS) for File SEP11-00010, which was advertised in the Seattle Times on July 18, 2011, 

and ended on August 11, 2011, would be extended and re-opened within a two week period. 

 

The City hereby provides notice of a further postponement of the re-opening and extension of the SEPA 

appeal period for this project. As stated in the City’s notice of August 11, 2011, a revised environmental 

checklist and related documentation will be made available to the public.  The publication date of the 

environmental checklist is not yet determined.  A new ten day appeal period will start on the day the 

revised checklist is published.   

 

The City will notify Parties of Record and post a notice advising of the revised environmental checklist, 

and the commencement of the new ten day appeal period at City Hall and on the City’s Website at 

www.ci.seatac.wa.us. 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT:     Anita Woodmass, Associate Planner at 206-973-4830/ 

     TDD 973-4808 [E-mail: awoodmass@ci.seatac.wa.us] 

 

RESPONSIBLE OFFICIAL:  Cindy Baker, Director, Community & Economic Development  

     4800 S. 188
th

 Street 

     SeaTac, Washington 98188-8605 

     (206) 973-4830/TDD 973-4808 

 

 

DATE ISSUED:     AUGUST 18, 2011 

 CITY OF SEATAC 
 

 

REVISED NOTICE OF INTENT  

TO EXTEND SEPA APPEAL PERIOD  

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/
mailto:awoodmass@ci.seatac.wa.us

